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EnterTRAINment Junction In West Chester 

Celebrates 10th Birthday August 1-10

Benefitting Kindervelt of 
Cincinnati Children’s Hospital

 
FAMILY FRIENDLY EVENT

CINCINNATI, OH – They say “time flies when you are having fun”…and that certainly is the case at 
EnterTRAINment Junction in West Chester. The award-winning family entertainment center will 

celebrate its tenth birthday of providing family fun beginning August 1. The 10th Birthday Bash will 
continue for ten days through August 10 and EnterTRAINment Junction will be donating a portion of 
all admissions from August 1-10 to Kindervelt of Cincinnati Children’s Hospital.

In 10 years’ time, EnterTRAINment Junction has continuously added more incredible detail to what has 
already become known as the largest indoor model train display on the planet, with visitors from all 50 
states and 40+ foreign countries. It is also the recipient of numerous travel and tourism awards, with guest 
satisfaction through the roof.

A major component of the10th birthday celebration will be “10 Days of Giveaways” during which 
visitors can register on-line for daily giveaways and prizes, such as free tickets to Kings Island, Coney 
Island, Cincinnati Zoo, Escape the Room Challenge, plus gift cards to Liberty Center, Watson’s, Chick 
Fil A, and other venues. There will also be special weekend activities for children, including Aug. 4-5 
special story time, crafts and a balloon artist plus on Aug.4-only a small animal exhibit by ZooPro 
Adventures with birds, turtles, frogs, a baby bobcat and pigs. 

EnterTRAINment Junction is also home to a large children’s play area, the American Railroading 
Museum and an amazing Coney Island replica with to-scale classic amusement rides that run at the push 
of a button. In addition, EnterTRAINment Junction has two popular outdoor train rides for families to 
enjoy (weather permitting).

EnterTRAINment Junction is open daily Mon.-Sat 10 a.m.-6 p.m., Sundays noon-6 p.m. It is located at 
7379 Squire Ct., West Chester, OH 45069. Parking is free. For more information, call (513) 898-8000 or 
877-898-4656 or check out the website at www.entertrainmentjunction.com.

Kindervelt 
“HAVING FUN WHILE RAISING FUNDS”

KV PEACe
Kindervelt Psychiatric Emergency Assessment Center

http://www.entertrainmentjunction.com
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From the President
Cincinnati Children’s Hospital moved to #2 in the Nation. WHY? 
Because of people like YOU!!!

Summer is flying by as we are preparing for another fantastic year of 
raising funds for Kindervelt Psychiatric Emergency Assessment 
Center. 

I want to thank you for allowing me to represent all of you as your 
president.  Your outreach to help has been tremendous!  I have 
received phone calls from distraught parents about their suicidal 
children who have been battling depression.  It is not only devastating 
to the suffering children but to the parents and other family members 
as well. It’s heart wrenching! Those dealing with this crisis are so 
thankful for everything we are doing for the Kindervelt Emergency 
Assessment Center.  Those phone calls motivate me to strive to do 
more, and I hope all of the groups will push themselves as they begin to 
plan their events this year. I challenge you to explore fresh ideas, add 
a unique project and try new things – every penny counts!

A new event this year is a partnership with EnterTRAINment Junction 
for their 10th Birthday!  We will be receiving a portion of the ticket 
sales for the birthday party lasting from August 1st through August 
10th, so start spreading the word! Please read the press release in this 
newsletter to learn about all of the great activities and giveaways they 
have planned.  We will be manning a table on August 4th and 5th to 
bring awareness to Kindervelt and Cincinnati Children’s Hospital; if 
you can help out please go to the website and sign up.  

Another great event is the Western & Southern Tennis Tournament 
taking place August 11th-19th.  It’s a great time being involved in the 
hustle and bustle of exciting tennis. Kindervelt receives a portion of all 
programs sold.  The money raised is divided between the groups that 
participate, so your group will get full credit for your participation.  
Please go to the Kindervelt Website (www.kindervelt.org) and sign up. 

Finally, do you want to find out how Cincinnati Children’s Hospital 
became #2 in the nation?  Please mark your calendars and plan to 
attend our Members’ meeting on October 9th at the Red Cross Building. 
We will begin with a social hour at 6:00PM, at which we will be sharing 
some exciting news!

Thank you so much for all you do!  My door is always open to you. Your 
dedication to Kindervelt and Cincinnati Children’s is over the top!  

Together, We Can Make A Difference.

Bonnie Hueneman

Kindervelt City President 

http://www.kindervelt.org


Thursday  August 9          
6pm-9pm

Summer Pool Party  
#19

Tena Levine  4464 
Raynor Ct. Mason OH 

45040

Saturday August 11 
thru Sunday August 

19

W&S Tennis 
Program Sales 

 #22

W&S Tennis Lidner 
Family Tennis Center 

Mason OH

Monday October 8
6:00pm-9:00pm

Bunko
#56

Wilder City Building 
520

Licking Pike 
Wilder KY 41071

Saturday February 
23

3:00pm-5:00pm

Let The Good Times 
Bowl

*Citywide

Stone Lanes
3746 Montgomery Rd
Norwood OH 45212

info:  Jeanne Reisinger  
513-828-8229 or 

Reisinger.jr@gmail 
*Open to Group 
Members/Guests

info: Jackie Kirkpatrick 
513-502-0159 or 

bjkirkpatrick@gmail.com 
*Open to the public Please 
see Kindervelt website for 

sign ups.

info:  Debbie Linneman 
859-468-8826 or 

dzlinne@gmail.com  *Open 
to the public.  Also Raffles 

and Split the Pot. 
Appetizers, Soups or Salad 
and Desserts will be served.  

$20 per person

Info: Kris Spencer 
610-308-9615 or 

kristinespencer@gmail.com 
or Jean Kackikis 
513-533-1277 or 

tastebudsjsk@gmail.com 
raffles, cash bar, split the pot 

*Open to public

Sunday  September 
23        

12:30pm-6:30pm

Golf Outing    
#12

Majestic Springs Golf 
Club 1631 Tood Forks 
Rd.  Wilmington OH

info: Cathy Chasteen  
513-850-1350 or 

chasteen.cathy@gmail.com  
*Open to the Public.  For a 

round of golf $75/pp.  See flyer 
on Kindervelt.org for more 

information. 

Friday October 26         
7:00pm-10:30pm

Kindervelt Gala  
*Citywide

Riverside Room 
Newport Aquarium

Stay Tuned for Further 
Updates!

Saturday October 6
8:00am-5:00pm

Wyoming Fall 
Festival

#8

Wyoming Fall Festival 
Wyoming, OH

Info:info:  Laurie Gorby 
513-821-4580 or 

lagorb@one.net  Promoting 
Kindervelt to the community 
and recruiting new members.

CCHMC

August 6th (9-3) - KV #16
August 16th (9:30-2) - KV #11
September 10th  (9-3) - KV #16

Bake Sale

Events



2018 Kindervelt’s Let the Mask Fall Ball 
Program Ad Order Form 

(Please use a separate form for each ad)

THERE IS NO CHARGE FOR KINDERVELT 
GROUPS TO PLACE ADS THAT ARE KINDERVELT 

RELATED
Ad size (please circle one) Cost

Full page        $100

Half page           $65

Third page/Business card           $35

One-liners                          $5

   (150 characters  max, including spaces)

Name of Business/Event
______________________________________________________________________

Contact’s name
______________________________________________________________________

Contact’s email
______________________________________________________________________

Contact’s phone (_________)____________________________ KV 
Group #________________

KV Contact’s name
______________________________________________________________________

Please email or mail a scanner-ready ad printed with a laser-quality printer 
on white paper, business card or event information (I will make up an ad)  
to:

Tracy Smith
5410 Roachester Osceola Rd.

Morrow, OH  45152
tsmith1961@gmail.com

513-314-4345

Make checks payable to Kindervelt 
PLEASE NOTE: This form must be submitted  with payment  
before an ad will be included in the program.    Please contact Tracy if you 
wish to simply use the same ad that was placed in last year’s program.

mailto:kvpresident@kindervelt.org




 



Kindervelt Krafts
Wow, it’s the middle of Summer already. Hope you are staying cool as you kraft your wonderful 
items for our upcoming sales.

Kraft Rep Meeting
September 5, Room D2.40, 9:30 – 10:45
Information about Oct 2nd & Nov 10th Kraft Sales will be given.
Krafts and Baked goods will be sold at all events.
Reminder – If your group is considering a raffle, please let me know. There will be only one raffle 
per item type.
The 2018 KRAFTS Committee is very excited about this year’s events! If you have any questions 
please email me or give me a call.
Important Dates:
9/5/18 Rep Meeting
10/2/18 Kraft & Bakery @ Hospital
11/10/18 KRAFTS @ Princeton High School
11/28/18 After KRAFTS Sale @ Hospital

Diana Peters (dianaqk@fuse.net)
513-368-3031

 

Kindervelt #56

 Cincinnati Children’s Hospital 

Medical Center

Boo Bunco Party
Monday October 8, 2018

 6:00pm

Wilder City Bldg



Get ready for…..

Let  the Mask Fall 
October 26, 2018
7:00 to 10:30 P.M.

The Riverside Room 
at The Newport Aquarium

Raffle
Pappy VanWinkle

12 Year Old
 Bourbon

Grand 

        Chances

$25   for 1
$115  for 5  ($23 ea.)
$200 for 10  ($20 ea.)

Priceless !

Grand Raffle tickets will be available at kindervelt.org and at the event



NFL Survivor League 2018

Get Ready For

Wyoming Kindervelt #8 NFL Survivor 
League 2018

The NFL Survivor Football League will test your skills in picking one winner among all 
the NFL teams that are playing each week. Sounds easy and it is! No drafting, point 
spreads, or rosters to manage. Just straight up head to head play. The challenge and 
strategy that makes it interesting and competitive: once you pick a team, you cannot 
pick that team in subsequent weeks. Example: Week 1 you pick the Bengals to defeat 
the Ravens. Bengals win...  Good pick! You survive to play the following week. 
However, the Bengals will not be among the teams you can pick the remainder of the 
season. Your goal is to pick ONE winning team each week. The last person to survive 
wins.    

Again in 2018 you get a “Mulligan” or 1 loss and you continue playing!  Do not quit 
playing if you lose 1 game.  You play until you have 2 losses.  Last year it went down to 
the last week.   I do not believe the Browns will lose every game this year! 

•  Choose ONE team to win from head to head teams each week.
•  Each week ends after Monday Night game. Each week begins the following 

Thursday night    game. You must have your pick in for the week prior to the kick-off 
of the Thursday night game. You can change your pick any time after Monday night 
and prior to kick-off of your team.  

• Track the teams and standings, monitor your progress along with team information, 
statistics and injury reports at NFL.com.

•  Lose once and play on. Lose twice and you’re out. Whoever is the last survivor wins!
• In the event of a tie, entries will be ranked based on the combined record of the NFL 

teams not yet picked. Should a tie still exist, entries will be ranked based on time 
stamp of the latest pick made.

• Winner will receive 30% of total proceeds. Remaining balance will go directly to 
Cincinnati 

• Children’s Hospital through Kindervelt #8.
•  Entry fee must be paid prior to start of first game on Sept. 7 or picks will not count.

Spouses, family, friends, acquaintances, Facebook, chain letters, pass the word! 
 Everyone is welcome to join with a $25 paid fee!  The more that participate, everyone 
wins!  
More information to follow on how to sign up and play in the next few weeks on 
www.kindervelt.org

For questions, contact Bill McBrayer at bill.mcbrayeriii@gmail.com or call 
513-702-9630.
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Next Member Meeting

October 9

Red Cross Building
2111 Dana Avenue

Cincinnati, OH 45207

Social Hour 6:00
(more information to come)

Let The Good 

Times Bowl

Saturday 
February 23
3:00pm-5:0 Stone Lanes

3746 Montgomery 
Rd



KV#56 send members congratulations to MaryAnne Stenger as a new Barbara 
Fitch award recipient.  

Thank you to Linda Lunceford who helped with the annual meeting set up  and 
who presented award gift to Tracy Smith. 

Thank you to all our members who baked for summer bake sales, supported our 
Christmas in July Bunco and worked at all our craft sessions. 

KV #56 sends out a very big thanks to Tracy Smith for her 6 years of devotion and 
commitment to the office of vice president, president and past president.

JOB WELL DONE! KINDERVELT and CCHMC is grateful for your support.

KV #16 A huge "thank you" to Sandy Keeney for hosting our 1st KV Kraft 
workshop in June! It was a great evening -- lots of bracelets designed and 

mastered, lots of great food and wine, and especially lots of laughs After Drinking 
the Wine!  See you at the Markts.

KV #45 congratulates Cindy and Steve Ortner on the birth of their first grandchild, 
Grayson Roth Ortner.  Enjoy every precious moment with him!

Congratulations and Thank You

KV #8 would like to thank JoAnne Edie who is ”retiring” from her role as Vice
President and Membership Chair. We appreciate all you have done for #8 these

past few years. 

We welcome Becky Karns as the new VP/Member Chair and Jill
Prendergast who will be working with Cathy Moore to transition to Treasurer next
year. We know you’ll both do a great job and appreciate your willingness to serve.

KV #3 Ladies, a new year is upon us that will bring friends old and new together to 
have fun while we raise funds for Kindervelt.  See you at our September 13th kick-

off meeting at Caroline Cox house.  Enjoy the rest of your summer.

R
em

in
de

r



KV #56 wishes to express our sincerest of sympathies to 
Kristin Rose whose mother passed away and to Sue Crosby 

whose father passed away. Know that you are in our thoughts 
in the midst of your pain and grieving.

With Sympathy

KV #16 Our deepest sympathy to Karla Sargent, on the 
recent passing of her Father. He was only ill for a short time 
so please keep Karla and her entire family in your thoughts 

and prayers.

KV #8 members would like to express our deepest condolences to Carolyn 
Tindal on the recent loss of her mother. May you be comforted by your 

memories and the thoughts and prayers of family and friends.

Volunteering to sell programs at the tennis tournament earns money for 
Cincinnati Children's Hospital and Medical Center through Kindervelt. We 
appreciate your help! Go to SignUpGenius

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080948a9ad23a1f58-ws1

Volunteers needed for Entertainment Junction table signup

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0b4daaab2fa5ff2-entertrainment


